
 

Monday 16th September  
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On the above date the children will be visiting the mosque in Didsbury as part of their RE 
curriculum for this term. We will be travelling there by tram. The mosque cannot 
accommodate us all at the same time so we have split classes as follows: 

• 10am session (leaving school around 9am)  

Class 6C and Class 6A (surnames from A-J) 

• 11.15 session (leaving school around 10.15am)   

Class 6B and Class 6A (surnames from K-Z) 

The children can look forward to an informative session exploring the workings of the mosque 
with talks given by the staff and a tour of the building. Please note that trips form a 
compulsory part of our curriculum and therefore parents cannot opt their child out of them. 

Lunch: 

Please note that those children on the second session who have school dinners will be 
provided with a packed lunch as we cannot guarantee returning before the dinner hall closes. 
If your child is not on school dinners, please send an appropriate packed lunch for your child. 

Payment: 

We are asking parents/carers for a contribution of £1.50 per child to cover the cost of the 
tram. Payment can be made using School Spider. If we do not receive sufficient contributions 
the trip may have to be cancelled.  

Clothing: 

School jumpers or polo shirts are to be worn for the visit, as well as suitable footwear and a 
coat. If a child arrives on a school trip without their school jumper, they will either be given 
one from the spares box or a high-vis jacket to wear so that they can be easily identified.  

Year 6 – Visit to Didsbury Mosque - Wednesday 25th September 

Respect. Believe. Achieve.



Parent volunteers: 

We would also be most grateful for any parent volunteers who would like to join us. If you can 
help, please fill in the form below and we will come back to you to confirm or decline your 
kind offer, depending on numbers. 

https://forms.gle/L3wYQM2cFX57pEi26  

Many thanks, 

The Year 6 team 

https://forms.gle/L3wYQM2cFX57pEi26

